
March 15, 2017 

Dear Public Utilities Commission, 

My name is Christina L. Barr and I live at 1115 Stanwick Dr., Beavercreek OH, 45430. I am STRONGLY 
opposed to Dayton Power and Light's plans to use an upfront mandatory residential fixed fee. This fee is 
a huge 223% increase from the current fee. As a customer, I should be allowed to control my bill 
according to my usage, not a fixed fee. This rewards my hard work of being energy conscientious. An 
incentive for conserving energy. 

I want to see more clean energy options and less reliance on coal and oil. This will ultimately be best for 
us in the long run. 

NO RATE INCREASE 

This is in regards to case number: 15-1830-EL-AIR 

Sincerely, 
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Christina L. Barr 
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Dear Public Utilities Commission, 

My name is Stephen Barr and I live at 1115 Stanwick Dr., Beavercreek OH, 45430. I am opposed to 
Dayton Power and Light's plans to increase the customer charge by more than 3 times, by more than 
$100 per year. Instead of raising rates, DP&L should increase their renewable energy and efficiency 
programs. Efficiency should be rewarded, and increasing the customer charge does just the opposite. 

Respectfully, 

Stephen Baa 

P.S. case number 15-1830-EL-AIR 
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